
Newsletter Preview for September 14, 2018 Construction Update

Email Updates
Here's the weekly construction update for September 14th. Enjoy the warm weather this weekend!

  

Howard Avenue and Independence Street:

Construction crews will be working on Saturday, September 15th from 7 am to 5 pm. Thank you for your patience
and understanding as we work to keep the project on-schedule!

Week of September 17th Schedule-

Early in the week, construction crews will be finishing watermain on Howard Avenue. Then construction crews will
work on storm sewer on Howard Avenue from Main Street to Independence Street. Finally, the contractor will be
working on installing new water and sewer lines from the mains on Howard Avenue to the right of way at each
home (the connection from your residential lines to the city mains).

  
 

Parkview Road and Maple Ridge Drive:

Mediacom will be beginning to switch over homeowners to the new cable lines that they put in on the east side of
Parkview Road this past week.

  
 
Construction Contacts:

For any non-emergency type questions or concerns, please feel free to contact City Engineering staff using the
information below. 

Tanner Bakke, Construction Supervisor - 320-267-4537

Dan Boyum, City Engineer - 651-604-4829
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